
Friday 5th May 2023 

Our Coronation Celebrations 

We have had a lovely celebration today.  Please see some of the photographs taken today.  

Look out for more next week. 

 
  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



More of Our Coronation Celebrations 
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The Great Family Bake Off 
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The winners of the Great Family Bake Off are:   

First:  David Feraru 

Second:  Kai and Ria Gudimani 

 

Thank you very much for entering our Great Family Bake Off. Twenty-Seven families took part in the 

competition, it was a very difficult job for myself and Mr Fitzpatrick in deciding who the winners were. 

We took into consideration the look of the cake, each entry was given a mark out of ten Then we tasted 

the cakes to see how moist they were and the cakes were given another mark out of ten. These two 

marks were added together and the cakes with the highest marks were given the prize. All the cakes 

looked and tasted lovely.  



Attendance Award 
This weeks winners are:  Year One & Two 

The winning class receives an extra playtime. 
Last week’s overall attendance:  87.2% 
This week’s overall attendance:  84.6% 

This week 65 have had 100% attendance.  Their names will be in the draw at the end of 
the term. Well done children. 

Please could we really work on our attendance, the children really need to be school to 
learn.  Education really is the key to success. 
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FSU 70.2% 

Year One & Two 97.4% 

Year Three & Four 86.5% 

Year Five & Six 90.2% 

Announcement:  Family Attendance Draw 
At the end of each term, we are going to have an attendance draw. For every full week a child is 
in school they will receive a ticket which will be entered into the end of term attendance draw.  

Therefore the more full weeks your child is in school the greater chance you have at winning the 
draw.  The prize will be a £25 voucher for Asda. 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had an amazing celebration for King Charles III.  There was an excellent turn out for our ‘Great 

Family Bake Off’, it was a very difficult job for Mr Fitzpatrick and myself in deciding which cake had won.  

The level of decoration and taste was exceptionally high.  I thank you for taking part. 

The Coronation party in the afternoon was excellent, the children really enjoyed the magic show , games 

and dancing.  Thank you to ‘Scoop’ from Taz Entertainments who did an excellent job in making us laugh 

and wowing us with his magic.  The children were very well-behaved and made me very proud. 

We have our Year Six SATs next week, so we wish our Year Six all the luck in the world.  They have been 

working very hard and I am sure they will do well. 

We also have three members of our school community who are having their First Holy Communion on 

Saturday, we wish them well and look forward to sharing photographs of their special day in next week’s 

newsletter. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and enjoy the bank holiday.  I hope you enjoy the King’s Coronation. 

 

Mrs Birmingham 
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Our Reading Celebration Wall 2022/23 

Gold Award (21/30 books) 

 

Anaya     Kai 

Silver Award (14/20 books) 

 

Ria   Zak    Michael    Zain     Katerina 

Bronze Award— (7/10 books) 

 

  David B   Henry    David F    Matthew         

Ksenia    Penelope    Zain    Aron     Maycie  

Ava-Grace 

St. Edmund’s Reading Awards 

The children are encouraged to read their books at home.  This will 
help the children to learn through repeated practice.  Those children 

who read at home will be rewarded with the following rewards: 

Bronze Award—Certificate 

Silver Award —Book Mark and Sweet Treat 

Gold Award —Reading Book 

As children achieve the reward they will be added to the reading 
wall in red. 


